
            YOU TOLD THE UN  
NOW THE EPA WANTS TO LISTEN 

 

 
Community action for a safe, healthy, desirable place to live and play. 

 

                               Future Sooner       Hosts an afternoon with Tony Chappel, CEO  
Environment Protection Authority (EPA) 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
Friday 1stDecember  12.30 pm – 3.30 pm 

CHAIN VALLEY BAY COMMUNITY HALL 
           Turn at Tall Timbers Rd. (Woolworths) & right into Scaysbrook Ave. 

 
The UN draft report was scathing of the EPA for its inaction and 

disconnect from the community. The findings of the Coal Ash Inquiry 
is also scathing of the EPA, NSW Health and the NSW Government. 
This is your chance to tell your story of how air and water pollution is 

affecting your health and wellbeing and to get the answers on what the 
EPA will do for our community. 

          To be part of this event contact Future Sooner spokesperson  
          Gary Blaschke OAM  garydsa@tpg.com.au or 0424 890 455   

mailto:garydsa@tpg.com.au

